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Memo
To:
          Parents





From          Beth McCarthy


Date:          June 7, 2010
· The H & S meeting is this evening at 6:30.  They will meet at Pizza Delight in the back room.

· Hot Lunch (Burger King, plain hamburgers) has been moved this week to Thursday due to several different field trips on Wednesday.
· The Popsicle Party for Top Spellers in the Spell-A-Thon is tomorrow, Tuesday, June 8th at noon.
· Remember to stop by the Lost and Found bin to claim items that belong to your child.  It is located at the back entry way of the school.  When school closes, the unclaimed items are sent to the Salvation Army.









